From: registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment

Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 5:39:50 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 6:55 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Austin Lavigne

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The Ontario Energy Board NEEDS TO STOP this attempt to gouge the citizens of London, after a year of hardship
that has seen many businesses turn off their lights and people having to relocate. This is an absolutely egregious
attempt for the utilities monopoly holder to make MORE money off a captive market - disgusting. MAKE IT STOP.

-- Attachment --





